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Arkansas County Walks 

April 25 – 27, 2024 

 

 

 

Please join us for the newest Arkansas county walks! 

                        
 
When: April 25, 26, and 27, 2024  

Where: Registration will be at the Hampton Inn, 2900 Philips Dr, Jonesboro AR. 
  Registration table: 7:30-9:00 am on Thursday, April 25 and Friday, April 26. 

Five new counties this year! We will have group walks in five locations over the three days. 
 You may register for all the walks on April 25 or 26. 
 
Day one, April 25: After registration, our first walk will be Blytheville (Mississippi County). The walk goes 
though the historic downtown area and Walker Park. Walkers may choose a 5k or an 11k. 
The second walk of day one will be Jonesboro (Craighead County). A 5k or 9k walk will include the 
historic downtown. 
 
On Thursday evening, April 25, attendees are invited to a pizza party at the Hampton Inn! Details will be 
available at registration. 
 
Day two, April 26: (Registration table will be available from 7:30 – 9:00 am again) The morning group 
walk, 5k or 10k, will be Newport (Jackson County). This AR delta town on the White River is the site of 
Sam Walton’s house, a Rock & Roll Museum and a Veteran’s Memorial. 
The afternoon walk is Trumann (Poinsett County). Once home to a piano factory, it is now mostly an 
agricultural community. You may choose the 5k or 10k walk. 
 
Day three, April 27: After we pack up for home, our last group walk will be Walnut Ridge (Lawrence 
County). Yes, the Fab Four once visited this little town and it now boasts a Beatles Park. Again, walkers 
may choose the 5k or 10k.  
 
Many of these walks have Special Programs. Please refer to the AVA website for more details on 
driving directions, trail ratings, and to search these events. 
 
*The Ozark Hill Hikers will also have stamps and directions available for last year’s 5 counties. So, if you 

missed our event last year, you can register for walks in Hardy, Mammoth Spring, Paragould, Piggott, 

and/or Pocahontas AR. 

 

Members of the Ozark Hill Hikers will be walking Little Rock on April 24. Meet at the Visitor’s 
Center at 1:00 pm to join us! 
 
Email bvvohh@gmail.com or call Pat Golden at 479-381-9366 for more information. 
 

  

Hampton Inn, Jonesboro AR 
Registration 7:30 am – 9:00 am 

  

 


